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Hi Ladies,

Here we go again! I was hoping that 
once school got going things would 
slow down, not so. Now it seems like 
everything is hurried and 
rushed to get them 
done before the snow 
fly's. 

The Fall colors are in 
full bloom! It is 
beautiful outside. 
The Zermatt is having a 
Scarecrow walk this year. 
Park City has been going this for a 
few years, but it is our first. Different 
businesses in the valley have made 
and decorated scarecrows and lined 
the walk way in the Zermatt's back 
yard. It is free to go and walk 
through. I helped to make the two 

for the Fit Stop. I also saw that 
Season of Home made one. Going to 
the Scarecrow Walk would be a fun 
event for families to go see.

The Quilt Festival is Oct 9-12 
at the Zermatt also. 
Even if you did not sign 
up for classes it is fun 

to go and look at the 
Quilt Show and the 
Vender Booths. That is 

another great event to put 
that on your calendar for 

October.

I hope to see you there Thursday 
night, our numbers have been few 
over the last few months, hoping 
they will pick up.
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Half  Square Triangle Quilt

T H I S  M O N T H

Fall Doll Quilt

Our Meeting this Month

This week is our Guild Meeting, Oct. 3rd Thursday night 

at 7:00 p.m. It is  time for our Design Challenge Quilts 
to be displayed and judged and see who the winner is.  

They must be completely finished. Pieced, quilted and 

bound. They must be  at least 20" x 20" square and you 
had to use the  half square triangles you got from the 

exchange we did last spring. There  will be  CASH PRIZES  

1st place- $100.00, 2nd place -$75.00, and 3rd place - 

$50.00.  I hope we can have  lots of quilts  to choose the 
winners from.

Also this  is the last chance you have to participate  in the 

"Ugly Fabric" exchange. I was asked by several women 
if we could do it again this month. So bring a fat quarter 

or more of a piece of fabric that you think is ugly from 

your stash. Maybe it won't be ugly because really, who 
buys ugly fabric, but something you know you won't 

use. We will cut it into smaller pieces  and exchange 

them with others  and them make doll quilts to bring 

back in Dec. to be donated to charity for Christmas gifts. 

If you want to buy a doll to  put with your quilt that 
would be great, but it is not required.

Our Block for the Month is the Breeches Block that Beth 

handed out last month. Here  is a link to the page if you 
didn’t get the pattern at last months meeting. The 

finished size of the block should be 10”
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QUILT FESTIVAL 

Just want to  remind everyone that Quilt Fest will take place 
next week, October 8-12. Even if you did not sign  up for any 
classes  or activities, make sure that you visit the quilt show and 
vendors. You do  not want to  miss  the quilt show. They are open 
Wednesday through Friday from 9  to  7  and  on Saturday from 9 
until 2.

There are so  many fun  activities  planned  every day and  each 
evening so  we are hoping that you  have signed up for at least 
one thing, especially since it is  so  close to  our homes. The next 
two years it will be held in Layton.

SEASONS OF HOME
Seasons  of Home will be open late on October 9  and 10 until 8 
pm to  give those a chance at Quilt Fest to  see the store. They 
also  have lots  of  activities  planned in the next little while.  
Check out their website. They are also  going  to  have girls  night 
out this coming Saturday from 6 to 8 pm.

DAVIDENES
Have heard that Davidene's  new quilt store will open this 
Thursday.  It is  at Silver Creek Junction, behind the gas  station 
in the first new office complex.

LAURA NOWNES
is  coming to  Utah  to teach  a  "teach the teacher" class, 
November 7-9 or November 11-13. A flyer with  more 
information will be available at guild meeting.

HOLIDAY QUILT SHOW 
November 16-22, the Holiday Quilt Show and  Auction  will be 
held at the Little America  Hotel in Salt Lake City.  All of these 

quilts  are hand  quilted and will be auctioned  off on the 22nd.  
Hours  are 9:30 am to  8:30  pm every day. If you would  like to 
attend  the benefit auction, tickets  for the dinner are $75.00 
each.  www.medicalfoundation.com 

QUILT RETREAT 
A new quilt retreat will be held in  St. George January 14-17.  
National teacher Cynthia England will be one of the teachers.  
Lots  of fun things  in  store. Lots  of well known local teachers, 
including  Shantelle Cox and  Cat Beckstead, will also be 
teaching at this  retreat. A flyer with info  will be available at the 
meeting.

WINTERFEST 
Winterfest will not be held  at Daniel's  Summit in  January, 
instead it will be held  in  Logan at the new Riverwoods 
C o n f e r e n c e C e n t e r . C h e c k o u t t h e i r w e b s i t e 
www.hqnawinterfest.com for all of the information. Sounds 
like fun.

PAULA REID 
If  you  are interested in any classes  or lectures  with  Paula Reid, 
she will be at the Nuttall's  stores  in  Salt Lake 
in November. Check with  their stores or 
the website for further 
information.

Any questions, contact 
Barb Murdock

Barbra Murdock, State Guild Representative

NEWS FROM THE
STATE GUILD
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Checklist of  things to 

bring this month:

✓Name tag

✓Completed Design 
Challenge Quilt

✓Silly Chicken Block

✓1/2 Yard of “Ugly 
Fabric”

✓Sew'n'tell Items
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